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Mr. Phillip f. McKee, Chief
Reactor Safeguards Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards, NRR
V.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
Hail Stop 9024

Subject: Quad CitieLitatioILM011$ 1 anf 2.- Cl3rificAllon_.0LippphmentAl
RasRoniLLetter of T.K,_Schvilendaicd_tiay _13.1912

Reference: A. NRC Inspection 50-254/90023 and 50-265/90022
B. NRC Inspection 50-254/91018 and 50-265/91014
C. T.J. Kovach Letter to A.B. Davis dated 11/4/91 ,

D. L.R. Gregor Letter to C. Reed dated 01/14/92
E. T.J. Kovach Letter to A.B. Davis dated 03/02/92
F. T.K. SchLiter Letter to A.B. Davis dated 05/13/92

>

Dear Mr. McKee:

T.K. Schuster letter dated May 13, 1992, Reference f, was our supplemental
response to an untesolved and subsequent violation concerning containment
access during periods of major maintenance and/or refueling.

Attachment A is Commonwealth Edison's clarification of that response.
This response is bared on telephone discussions between Commonwealth Edison
Security Managers and NRR personnel on September 23, 1992 and
September 28, 1992.

This clarification is submitted directly to NRR since Region III has
formally requested Headquarters (NRR) resolve the issue.

Commonwealth Edison appreciates your assistance to resolve this issue in a
timely manner. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please direct

*

them to this office.

Sincerely,
-
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[Hanager,-NuclearLicensing
Thomas J, Kovach
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